
Prepare now for fall course 

registration by 

setting up Duo on Esther! 

Esther login is 

changing! 

Fall course registration: March 27 - April 10. 

https://registrar.rice.edu/students/registration 

  

   

 

  

 

Effective February 27, 2020:  Students are required to log in to Esther with 

their NetID and password using Duo two-factor authentication. 

If you don’t use Duo already, take a few minutes to set up this extra layer of 

security protection so you are ready for Fall 2020 course registration. 

Instructions 

Go to kb.rice.edu and search for the article 

number listed below: 

• Duo Enrollment Guide (70779) 

• Two-factor Authentication (Duo) and SSO 

(98080) 

• What is Two-factor Authentication and Duo 

(78235) 

Need assistance? 

Contact the OIT Help Desk: 

oit.rice.edu/request-help 

713-348-HELP (4357) 

helpdesk@rice.edu 

Mudd 103 (Monday-Friday: 9 am - 5 pm) 

Fondren 1st floor: (Sunday-Thursday: 7-11pm) 
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